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31st Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Mexico
7 November 2018
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank Mexico for the national report. During the past years, Mexico has made efforts to advance human rights both at the national and international levels. However, the high level of violence and impunity in Mexico remain major issues of concern.
 Finland makes the following two recommendations:

1) First, Finland is concerned about the situation of human rights defenders, indigenous human rights defenders and journalists, who face harassment, attacks and killings, and recommends that the 2012 Law for the Protection of Human Rights Defenders and Journalists be fully implemented and measures against impunity be effectively adopted. 
2) Second, torture and ill-treatment are still widely practiced in Mexico. Finland recommends Mexico to ensure the full and effective implementation of the 2017 General Act on the Prevention, Investigation and Punishment of Torture. 
Thank you.
